

County of Los Angeles CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 500 West Temple Street, Room 713, Los Angeles, California 90012 (213) 974-1101 http://ceo.lacounty.gov

> Board of Supervisors HILDA L. SOLIS First District

MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS Second District

SHEILA KUEHL Third District

JANICE HAHN Fourth District

KATHRYN BARGER Fifth District

March 25, 2020

The Honorable Alicia Weintraub Mayor of City of Calabasas 100 Civic Center Way Calabasas, CA 91302

Dear Mayor Weintraub:

ELECTION ANOMALIES - PRIMARY ELECTION, MARCH 3, 2020

Thank you for your letter dated March 5, 2020 regarding election anomalies. Elections are of utmost importance to the County, and we appreciate you raising these concerns, which we are investigating.

Please be assured that the County is committed to ensuring that elections are properly executed and that election issues are quickly resolved so as not to deter residents from participating in this fundamental democratic right.

Thank you for bringing this issue to our attention.

Sincerely,

SACHI A. HAMAI

Chief Executive Officer

SAH:FAD:TJM ET:VH:ma

c: Each Supervisor

Executive Office, Board of Supervisors